
 

Dear Church Family, 

Join us tonight for Bible study when our song leader will be 

Danny Timmons, Jim Hood will lead our devotional, and Brent 

Jobes will lead the closing prayer. 

 

 

• Pam Abbott remains shut-in while dealing with on-

going health issues. 

• Remember the Blakes as they deal with Mike’s 

illness. 

• Ted Trotter remains in the Wellmore rehab. He is 

dealing with another bout of pneumonia. 

• Cyndi Rumora, the daughter of the Hansons, had hip 

surgery last week and is recovering at home. 

• Mike Sprout is having knee pain.  He has an 

appointment with the doctor on the 21st. 



• Terry Hall, Jenny Kale’s brother, has returned home. 

• Terri Sprout requests prayer for her cousin, Janice 

Graham in Mississippi. She has several health issues and 

just came home from the hospital. 

• Johnny Kale, Charlie’s brother, is at home with 

Hospice care. 

• Caleb and Kat Larkin request prayer for their great 

grandfather, Joe Price. 

• John Ransom, Jenny Kale’s granddaughter’s husband, 

is home with pancreatic issues. 

• Mary Behrick has the following requests regarding 

our upcoming Free Market: 

1. After the Wednesday service on Nov. 9, all chairs be 

removed from the auditorium and tables brought into 

the auditorium. 

2. Anyone who can help with set-up of the Free Market, 

please meet Mary at the building at 9:00 AM on 

Thursday, Nov. 10 and Friday, Nov. 11. 

3. Please mark any clothing that you bring with the sizes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                                    


